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¥lopd's Register of Shipping,
55; Fawcett Street,

Sunderland,  2atn guly, 1943,

Dear Mr. Sladden,

In reply to the enquiry in your letter
of the 22nd instant respecting the M.V. "EMPIRE CHEER",
I have to state that the survey was completed on the 17th

instant and the reports were forwarded on the 21st instant.

This delay was due to the fallure of the

winches supplied and the necessity for their replacement.,

With kindest regards,

Yours sincerely,

R.J. Sladden, Esq.,

VOKINGHAM.
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